
 

 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Mukul Sharma  
Product Manager, Greenheck India   

DATE: April 12, 2021 

SUBJECT: Special Design Requests/Technical Query Contact Information  

 
We are excited to introduce a new workflow and email ID for processing special design requests (SDR) 
and technical queries to improve our turnaround responses and better serve you.  
 
GIN.Application@Greenheck.com will be a single point solution for your SDR/technical queries going 
forward.  
 
For your convenience, please send any SDR/technical queries to the new email ID and copy our 
Greenheck India service team in your email as shown below. 
 

To: GIN.Application@Greenheck.com  
 
CC: GIN.Service@Greenheck.com 

 
As always, thank you for your efforts. You are our trusted partners and we wish you good luck and good 
selling!  
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